
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

A Meeting of the  

Research Exchange Group on Aging 
Wednesday, November 27, 2013 | 12:30pm- 2:00pm 

NL Centre for Health Information 
70 O’Leary Avenue** 

Need a lift?? Contact Rochelle.Baker@med.mun.ca 

Please join us for a presentation to launch the Data Inventory for Healthy Aging Research in 
Newfoundland and Labrador, a project funded under the NL Healthy Aging Research 
Program (NL-HARP) in 2013.  
 
The Research and Evaluation Department of the Newfoundland and Labrador Centre for 
Health Information is conducting an inventory of data sources relevant to  healthy aging in 
this province so that aging researchers can gain a better understanding of the nature, scope 
and quality of the various data sources available to them.  The meeting on November 27th 
will involve a presentation by the principal investigator of the project, Dr. John Knight, Senior 
Epidemiologist.  After the presentation, Dr. Knight will engage members of the Research 
Exchange Group on Aging in a discussion of available data holdings, data needs, and 
perceived gaps in available data.  Input will also be sought on additional organizational or 
individual contacts to include in the data inventory.  
 
This project has important implications for research on healthy aging in Newfoundland 
and Labrador.  We urge researchers, students, and anyone with an interest in supporting 
research on healthy aging to attend. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Attendance is free.  All are welcome. 
Refreshments will be served. 

 
RSVP Rochelle Baker: Rochelle.baker@med.mun.ca 
(or phone 777-8990 
to attend in person or by teleconference.   

709.777.6993 | nlcahr@mun.ca | www.nlcahr.mun.ca |  www.facebook.com/nlcahr |  www.twitter.com/nlcahr 
 
 

Creating a  

Data Inventory for 

Healthy Aging Research 

in Newfoundland and Labrador 

RSVP: Rochelle.Baker@med.mun.ca 
to attend in person or by teleconference.  

**NLCHI is located at 70 O’Leary Avenue (former FPI building) next to the 

Kenmount Fire Station.  Free parking in the rear of building.  (Please do 

not park in parking spaces marked  AON.)  Attendees should enter though 

the main entrance at front of building and check in at Reception.   

Link to map: http://goo.gl/maps/Mp74j 
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